
Stoneacre cup 2022🏆 
 
 
Well done to our year 4 and 5 footballers at this year’s Stoneacre 
football tournament.  
 
The team managed to secure 5th place and only missed out on the 
semi-final by one point.  
 
The girls and the boys played well as a team and all the children 
thoroughly enjoyed the day out. They also enjoyed being able to play 
on the Doncaster Rovers Eco-Power Stadium.  
 

Well done to the whole team⚽️ 
 

 


